
 

      
 

 

 

 
 
 

  
 
“P”  14   (2015) 
 
Albany, New York 

  
 November 24, 2015 
 
 
           TO:  All Enforcement Agencies 
 
SUBJECT:  Freight Company Name Change 
 
Con-Way Freight Inc. is an Indiana based carrier that has recently changed their name 
to “XPO Logistics Freight, Inc.”  We are in the process of working with them to have all 
the IRP registration changed to the new name of XPO Logistics Freight, Inc.  However, 
due to the size of the fleet, it will take some time to get new registrations issued and 
installed in all the vehicles.  Indiana is asking that in this transition time you continue to 
honor the registrations issued to Con-way Freight until the new registrations can be 
placed in the tractors and the tractors can have the name changed on the doors. 
 
Please share this information with your staff.  Thank you. 
 
  Theresa L. Egan 
              Executive Deputy Commissioner 
 


